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Steve Reddy  
Chair 
Warrington Community Safety Partnership  

Town Hall  
Sankey Street  
Warrington  
WA1 1UH  
             
        

19 April 2017 
 

 
Dear Mr Reddy,  
 
Domestic Homicide Review: Mrs Clare MUNRO  
 
Thank you for submitting the Domestic Homicide Review report for Warrington to the 
Home Office Quality Assurance (QA) Panel.  The report was considered at the QA Panel 
meeting on 21 March 2017.   
 
The QA Panel would like to thank you for conducting a joint review and for providing them 
with the final report.  The Panel concluded this was a well written, thorough report which 
has been significantly enhanced by the contribution of family and friends.  Good lessons 
have been clearly drawn out in the report together with examples of good practice.   
   
There were some other aspects of the report which the Panel felt could be revised which 
you will wish to consider: 
 

 Please proof read as there are typing errors.  For example in paragraph 5.5.12 in 
the overview report and paragraphs 3.3.4, 3.4.2, 3.5.2 and 3.7.4 in the executive 
summary;  
 

 It would be helpful if the status column in the action plan could contain consistent 
colours and an explanation provided of what the blue rating means. 

 
The Panel does not need to review another version of the report. 
 
I refer to the letter from the previous Chair of the Partnership dated 13 October which set 
out compelling reasons for producing a redacted report.  I can confirm that the QA Panel 
agrees with this approach. 
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The QA Panel felt it would be helpful to routinely sight Police and Crime Commissioners 
on DHRs in their local area. I am, accordingly, copying this letter to your PCC for 
information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Christian Papaleontiou 
Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel 


